
Sandford Parish National School 

Board of Management 

Tuesday 17th September 2024 
 

Agreed Report  

The Board of Management (BoM) met on 17/9/24.  

• Welcome back to new staff, teachers, parents/guardians and all pupils.  

• Start of year service was held on the 8th September in Sandford Parish Church. The 

Harvest Service will be held in St. Philips, Milltown on 20th October.  

• Admissions for Sandford Parish National School will open on January 13th, 2025.  

• SPNS will hold an open evening in Term.1 to help build awareness of the school in 

the community.  

• Child Safeguarding Statement and annual checklist was reviewed and ratified by 

BoM. 

 

Next BoM meeting: 8/10/24 

 

 


